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                                          IMPORTANT DATES & REMINDERS 
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 Friday 18 February 2022: First assembly for 2022, Area C2.        

 Monday 28 February 2022: School Photo Day. 

 Friday 4 March 2022: School Board Meeting 9am—10am. Parent morning tea 

 Monday 7 March: Public Holiday Labour Day 

 Tuesday 8 March: Clean Up Australia Day.  

 

Welcome to 2022 . We have an exciting year ahead planned.  We would like to extend a very special  

welcome to all of our new students and their families.  We are pleased to report all students are  

settling in well to their new classes. 

Therapy Services 

We have a process for all requests for therapy to occur during school time, be it onsite or offsite. Many therapists have 
begun to contact the school, to schedule a meeting for onsite sessions and we are busily communicating with all 
stakeholders to ensure therapy can start in a timely manner. An initial meeting between the therapist, parent, teacher 
and admin is required before any new therapy can commence on school site. Where therapy sessions are scheduled 
offsite, but during the school day, parents are required to complete a form with the details of the therapy times. This 
form can be requested via your child’s communication book or text message on the Parent Message Service           
OutReach 0488 911  892. 

 

COVID-19 news 

Burbridge School is continuing to take advice from the Department of Education, who are responsible for outlining the 
requirements for staff, students and parents to ensure school is a safe place.  All adults are required to wear a mask 
indoors.  

Please make the Front Office aware of any exemptions so that we can support your visit to Burbridge. Staff are       
permitted to remove masks when instructing students and outdoors if able to social distance. 

A ventilation audit has been undertaken of the school. Good news is, with our windows open, we have appropriate 
level of ventilation in all classrooms. This combined with the air-conditioning within the school, will ensure we are     
ventilated and cool. As always, the safety of our students is paramount and we are doing everything we can to ensure 
well ventilated learning areas. 

Communications 

We are in a somewhat uncertain time with the current COVID situation and have implemented several new            
communication systems which have greatly assisted in the efficient relay of information to parents. One of these is the 

Parent Message Service OutReach 0488 911  892.  This is a web based text message system. This has been         
upgraded and we may use this to also send emails if required. It is imperative that we have all your contact details  
correct and updated with the front office if they change.  

Our Facebook pages will not be used for the dissemination of important information or updates. Facebook will be    
reserved to celebrate the brighter, fun side of life with student photos/stories.  

 

 

Joanne Gordon—Principal 



Burbridge Fun Day 2022 

 

 

 

Our End of Year fun day for 2022 was a huge success.  Students and teachers enjoyed the fun day activities that included  

a bouncy castle, water slide, farm animals, sensory play and photo booth. What a great end to a fantastic year.  

 



 UNIFORMS ARE NOW ORDERED ON-LINE WITH TUDOR UNIFORMS 

 

 

 

 

Charges and Voluntary Contributions for 2022 

The school relies on your contributions to purchase resource materials, services and facilities (eg: pool and gym)  directly 
used or consumed by your children.  If you have not already paid your contributions, we would appreciate payment to our 
bank account or you can pay cash at the office. If you require a copy of your invoice and outstanding balance, please     
contact the office. 

Preferred payment method is to our bank account:                                                                                                           
Please state the students name when transferring funds direct to the school bank account.                 
BSB: 016-353     ACC: 340823003 

To order go to: www.tudorschooluniforms.com.au and 
Click:  

Shop My School, and follow the prompts.    

 

STUDENT QUICKPINS HAVE CHANGED 

All student QuickPins have been changed effective immediately.  

Quick Pins have been set to: Surname then First initial, no spaces, no special characters including hyphens. 

eg: Tom Jones-Smith = Jonessmitht 

UNIFORMS ARE NOW ORDERED ON-LINE WITH TUDOR 
UNIFORMS 

You can visit the Burbridge School Website for  more information: 

https://www.burbridgeschool.wa.edu.au or  Go to: “For Parents / School Uniforms”.  

You will find: How to Order Sheet, Catalogue, Price List and Uniform Shop Location guide 

to help you with your orders.   

-

Happy Birthday to those    
students who   celebrated 

their birthday over the      
holiday break. 

Mehmet Alakirik , Ali Almaliky         
Cameron Benning,  Vision Davies    
Sophie Martin,  Liam McDonald   
Johnny McNulty,  Denishar Woods   
Kaiden Hee,  Isobel Parsons 

 

Happy Birthday to these    
students who will be          

celebrating their birthday in  

February. 

Dema Al Janabi ,  Rema Al Janabi    
Declan Collier,  Kate Montgomery  
Kieran Parsons,  Abbie Treanor 
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